May 20, 2010

Mr. Eli §
Senior Patrol Leader
Bellingham, MA

Dear Mr. S:

On behalf of the Rhode Island Resource Recovery Corporation (Corporation) and myself,
I would like to thank you and the members of Troop 14 for participating in our Wildlife
Enhancement Workday on Saturday May 15™ 2010. I believe that our day was a success
in that we accomplished all the goals we set out for the day.

This program will provide much needed habitat, cover and food for the variety of wildlife
that the Corporation has on our property. Through the course of the workday we
observed a red-eared slider turtle, some wild turkeys and a red-tailed hawk on our
property. In addition, since the installation of the bird boxes, our team has already
observed some nesting activity.

Throughout this project we will keep you and the Troop informed of our progress. In
addition, you are more than welcome to contact me to arrange a follow-up site visit
should you wish to keep participating in our program in the monitoring stage and/or
future construction stages. We welcome the opportunity to continue working together as
ateam. Once again, thank you.

Sincerely,

/A

Brian N. Card, P.E.
Director of Operations & Engineering

Ce: Mike OConnell — Executive Director, RIRRC

Mr. Quint Roth
Scoutmaster
Bellingham, MA

Ms. Andrea White
Committee Chairperson
Bellingham, MA
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